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Ride With the Pride Bus Trip Planned for
SWOSU Football Game
09.25.2007

Southwestern Oklahoma State University students are planning a “Ride With the Pride”
bus trip for the SWOSU football game at the University of Central Oklahoma on October
27.

Heather Leach, chair of the SWOSU Collegiate Activities Board, said SWOSU will be
taking three buses to the game. Two buses will be filled with the band, cheerleaders
and pom members. The remaining bus will be open to any SWOSU student or member
of the community who wishes to attend.

Cost is $20, which includes transportation to and from the game and a ticket to the
ballgame.  The buses will leave the Fine Arts Center at 1:30 p.m. The caravan will stop
by Quail Springs Mall for a quick meal before arriving in Edmond for the 6 p.m. kickoff.

To purchase a ticket, stop by the Dean of Students Office in Room 214 of the Stafford
Center or call 580.774.3767.


